
 

 

Equity President Report 

Mark Warrington 

Submitted 20 January 2025 for activities in the months of December 2024 and January 2025 

 

Item  Measure  Target  Actual December Actual January 

TUSA Meetings  Attendance  N/A  4 15 

UTAS Meetings  Attendance  N/A  2 1 

UTAS Committees  Attendance  2  3 Nil 

TUSA 
Events/Trainings  

Attendance  N/A  
4 

Nil 

Miscellaneous 
Meetings  

Attendance  N/A  
4 

Nil 

Media 
Communications  

Participation  N/A  
Nil 

Nil 

Conference Attendance N/A Nil Nil 

 

NARRATIVE UPDATE 

TUSA Equity President Report – January 2025 

 

The Christmas and New Year period has been relatively quiet, providing a much-needed opportunity to 
rest and recharge in preparation for a busy and productive 2025. While there were no major equity-
related events or developments over the break, this downtime allowed for reflection on the successes of 
the past year and planning for the year ahead.  

 

Looking forward, 2025 is shaping up to be an exciting year as we focus on advancing key projects, 
fostering student engagement, and advocating for equitable outcomes across all cohorts.  

 

  



 

 

Wishing everyone a great start to the new year! 

Mark Warrington 
TUSA Equity President 

Equity.president@TUSA.utas.edu.au 

 


